
"The Lord is my strength and my shield;
My heart trusts in Him, and I am helped."

- Psalm 28:7a
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Thank the Lord...

That many of our homes have finally been able to welcome in visitors for close
contact visits, bringing joy
For the beautiful sights and sounds of spring which those living with us have
been able to enjoy, from walks in the grounds to visits from baby animals
For all those who give generously and sacrificially to our work

Ask the Lord...

As we reflect on the past year, we're remembering how the Lord protects and
helps all those who put their trust in Him.

To fill any empty rooms in our homes with older people who will be blessed by
living with us
That the roll-out of new IT equipment and systems across our homes and
schemes would go smoothly, supporting our staff in their day-to-day tasks
That work on Middlefields House, Chippenham, would continue to go well as
the home prepares to open this summer
To help those living in our housing schemes to face continued separation from
loved ones with patience


